
Beginning January 1, 2020, all low-income young 
adults, ages 19 through 25, can enroll in Medi-Cal. 
Your immigration status does not matter!

You can enroll in emergency Medi-Cal NOW and 
automatically receive full-scope coverage when the 
program starts in January. You can get more 
information and confidential help applying at a 
clinic or with a community organization. To find a 
clinic, go to: http://localclinic.net

If you already have “emergency” Medi-Cal, you will 
be automatically enrolled in full scope services on 
January 1, 2020. Make sure you keep your Medi-Cal 
information up to date.

Full-scope Medi-Cal means you can access health 
services for FREE or at low cost, including 
preventive services – like annual check-ups, dental 
care, and medication.

This Medi-Cal eligibility for young adults under age 
26 does not count as a “public charge.” If you have 
questions about your immigration status and 
accessing healthcare, please contact an 
immigration advocate. These groups offer free, 
confidential immigration help in your area: One 
California – http://bit.ly/immigrationhelp

Medi-Cal has expanded to include undocumented young adults up to the age of 26!
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NEED TO KNOW ABOUT
Medi-Cal Expansion for Undocumented Young Adults

#HealthAndJustice4All

THINGS YOU5


